
Attendance  

Thank you to parents and carers for working with us to 
drive up attendance. As a school, we achieved our    

target of 96% during the Autumn term. Attendance is so 
important, not only for learning but also for supporting 
children’s mental health and developing friendships.  

 

 

 
 

Social media 
Please like and share our  

social media to keep up to date 

Smart Watches  

We are aware that some children may have received 
smart watches for Christmas. If your child has one of 

these watches, we ask that they save it to wear at home 
as they have the facility to take photos, videos and   

connect to the Internet. If they are worn in school, we 
will need to ask the child to remove it and contact     

parents to collect from the office in line with our online 
safety policy.  

Bikes and scooters  

We actively encourage children to come to school on their bikes 
and scooters and ask them to leave them in the appropriate 

place at the edge of the KS1 playground. If your child, chooses 
to do this, we ask that they do not ride on them in the           

playground as this could cause an accident.  

Sporting events  

Parent events  

Thank you to all parents and carers who’ve attended events in 
school related to Phonics and the SATs in Y6. We recognise 

children learn best when there is a strong partnership between 
home and school and we value the support you give. If you 

have any questions about how you can help your child at home, 
please don’t hesitate to ask.  

Compass Go  

Compass Go delivered workshops to Y3/4 on the importance of 
sleep; how a lack of it can affect both you mental and physical 
health and why a good sleep routine is so important. They are 

returning to deliver a whole school assembly.  

Safer internet day 

We would like to invite parents of children in Elephants class to 

join us for our safer internet assembly. This will be taking place 

on Tuesday 6th February first thing in the morning.  

Parents will need to sign in at the office after dropping children 

off at the classroom door. We are inviting parents from          

Elephants class in as they will be leading the assembly.  

Full details are on Elephant class dojo. 

Parking  

When collecting and dropping off children at the        
beginning and the end of the day, please avoid parking 

in front of the gates and the fobbing in system to    
Humberston Academy  

Coming up 

Safer internet assembly - Elephant parents invited in -
6th February 

KS1 History/Titanic day - Children in KS1 dress up as 

the class on their ticket - 8th February 

World book day - Dress as your favourite book        
character - 7th March 

Red nose day - More details to follow - 15th March 

The children continue to make us proud representing         

Cloverfields in athletics, cheerleading and bowling both in 

their attitude and achievement. The children, who participated 

in the regional bowling event, won and one child achieved the 

highest score! Well done!  

Packed lunches 

We highly encourage parents to pack healthy snacks 
such as fruit and cereal bars in pack lunches rather 

than chocolate bars and biscuits.  

Please remember to cut grapes in half as they are a 
choking risk. 

Do not send your child to school with nut based snacks 
or peanut butter sandwiches as we have several      

children in school with serious nut allergies. 

KS2 

We encourage children in KS2 to bring a healthy snack 
in for their morning break. This must only be fruit, yogurt 

or a breakfast bar. Not crisps or chocolate. 


